6:_/},) TENDER NOTICE

SOCIAL SECURITY BOARD

e

CONSTRUCTION OF PARKING LOT EXPANSION FOR SSB BELIZE CITY BRANCH OFFICE

The Social Security Board is seeking bids from qualified contractors for the construction of a parking
lot expansion at its Social Security Belize City branch office.

Interested contractors can request a bid package by emailing shgongora@socialsecurity.org.bz.

A pre-bid meeting will be held on the 23rd April, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at the branch office located
on Princess Margaret Drive, Belize City, Belize. Bidders are required to attend the pre-bid meetin
at date and time stated above.

Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope labelled “TENDER SUBMISSION—

PARKING EXPANSION BELIZE CITY BRANCH OFFICE” and should be received by the General
Manager, Corporate Services, SSB Headquarters or Belize City branch office no later than 4:30
p-m. local time on Tuesday 30th April, 2024.

Social Security Board: Safeguarding YOU, your FAMILY, your FUTURE!



